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Greetings once again from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions. We are excited to see
the Lord working through the ministry of Macedonia, and we are thankful for your partnership with us. We could
not do what we do without you.

The Reach the World Youth Conference was held on Saturday, April 27. We praise the Lord for a wonder-
ful day! We had a record number in attendance. We had over 200 people from over 14 different churches at this
year’s conference. The Lord met with us in a powerful way throughout the course of the entire day. We are pray-
ing that God will use the preaching and teaching to challenge the hearts of everyone who was here to do their part
to reach the world with the Gospel. We need laborers! We have included pictures of this year’s conference with
this newsletter.

In the month of June, we will host our reFresh week. This is a week set aside for our missionaries to en-
courage and equip them in their missionary service. We have a great number of families registered to be with us
during the week. Will you pray that God will use this time together to be a help to these families? Will you pray
that they will be encouraged to continue in the work that God has called them to? We want to see them refreshed
spiritually, physically, and mentally.

We are also excited about a brand new project the Lord has laid on our hearts. This is something we have
been praying about for some time. We look forward to sharing information about that in our next newsletter.
We will need your help to see the goal accomplished, but we know that when God’s people work together, great
things happen. I

Again we want to express just how thankful we are for your part *EL‘—
in reaching the world with the Gospel. Your support of the Home Office o = &
has an impact on every family serving around the world with Macedoniaf s ‘
World Baptist Missions.




